
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reminder - World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March and we would love the children to 

come to school dressed as their favourite book character (or in pyjamas, because everyone 

loves a book at bedtime) 

 

Brinsworth BookTok 

We would like to challenge the children to create a short video recommending their 

favourite book. They simply need to show the book, say why they like it, and tell us why we 

should read it… or be creative with props, illustrations and special effects! There will be a 

prize for the most fun, creative, and persuasive videos. Please post your entries on Dojo by 

Thursday 10th March. We’ll be sharing some of these on Twitter too! 

 

Book buddy photos 

Send us your photos of your child reading with a special friend – whether it’s a teddy bear, 

the family pet, or a real live human! We look forward to seeing your friendly photos. 

 

We will also be celebrating Book Day within school on Thursday. The children will share 

stories with children in other classes, teachers are bringing their favourite books, and there 

will be lots of opportunities for reading and book-related activities. 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

TKane  

 

Mrs T Kane 

 

 


